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From customersupport@icicibank.com 

To omomvir@gmail.com 
Date 27 Mar 2025, 8:01 pm 

Standard encryption (TLS). 
See security details 

Dear Mr. Dalal, 

We apologise for the inconvenience caused to you. 

This is with reference to your concern regarding 
ICICI Bank Credit Card 6528 XXXX XXXX 1001. 

With reference to our telephonic conversation 
today, we inform you that we have addressed your 
query as mentioned below. 

We inform you that as per our records your below 
mentioned transaction is successfully however, we 
request you to provide merchant confirmation mail 
should contain from e-mail ID, to e-mail ID, amount, 
date and time for further assistance. 
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